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Butler County Commissioners  
Announce New Agency Director and Agency Coordinator 

 
Hamilton, Ohio (August 2, 2007) Today, the Butler County Commissioners were proud 
to announce two new leaders selected for Butler County Children Services.  Michael A 
Fox was selected as the new Executive Director and Timothy P. Stolitca will join the 
organization as the new Agency Coordinator.   
 
Mike Fox, a Butler County native, served as a member of the Butler County Board of 
Commissioners for more than 9 years and a member of the state legislature for 22 years.  
His 30-year career is marked with many successes but issues affecting children and 
families have always been a central focus. Fox will assume his duties beginning today, 
Thursday August 2, 2007.  
 
Tim Stolitca a resident of Butler County, brings more than 15 years experience in child 
welfare to his new position. He began his career as an Intake Investigator in Hamilton 
County and steadily rose through the ranks until he became the Executive Director of 
Highland County Children Services in 2005.  Stolitca will begin in the next several 
weeks. 
 
Fox’s contract is for 18 months at an annual salary of $118,000. 
 
Stolitca will be an employee of the agency at a salary of $110,000. 
 
 


